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Belgium
Comments on the Revised European By-Laws Consultation Document

The three Swedish member organisations Lärarförbundet, SULF and SFHL support the draft By-Laws as a basis for further discussion. 
We find that the most important part of the draft By-Laws is the establishment of the ETUCE representing all EI member organisations in Europe. 
The proposed new ETUCE will be able to represent all member organisations in a more effective and efficient way vis-à-vis the European Union, European regional intergovernmental bodies and the ETUC. The clearly defined European regional level of Education International in the draft revised By-Laws would support the global work for solidarity and unity between all teachers’ organisations. 

The three Swedish member organisations may draft amendments concerning specific details in the draft but at this stage we would like to express our general support for the draft By-Laws of ETUCE.

Sincerely,
Sören Holm

General Secretary, 

Lärarförbundet

Git Claesson Pipping

General Secretary

Sveriges universitetslärarförbund, SULF 

Ebbe Andersson
President 
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